
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
CA00383 

CARGO FACILITY DEVELOPMENT 
 

 
August 11, 2017 
 
Halifax International Airport Authority (HIAA) is requesting Expressions of Interest from potential 
development partners for the future cargo lands between the newly developed Apron III and the 
existing Gateway Cargo Facility at Halifax Robert L. Stanfield International Airport. These lands are the 
next phase in the development of the cargo node at Halifax Stanfield and will allow for additional 
facilities to support the cargo logistics chain.  
 
This Request for Expressions of Interest (REOI) is intended to generate initial interest by potential 
developers. Once the initial submissions are received and screened, successful parties may be invited to 
submit more detailed proposals moving towards a full contract and land lease with HIAA.  Real estate 
developers looking to build ‘to suit facilities’ for clients involved in the cargo chain or partner with an 
operator are welcome to submit proposals as well. 
 
Interested parties wishing to respond to this REOI must provide written submissions by 2:00 p.m., ADT, 
Monday, August 28, 2017.  
 
To obtain the REOI documents, please contact: 
 
Mr. Thomas Murray, S.C.M.P.  
Senior Manager, Contracting and Procurement 
Halifax International Airport Authority 
Room B070, Air Terminal Building 
Halifax Robert L. Stanfield International Airport 
1 Bell Boulevard, Enfield NS B2T 1K2 
Tel. 902-873-1208, Fax. 902-873-1218 
e-mail. Tom.Murray@hiaa.ca 
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